
vNrodsrìs oJ xsNodsru Nr sÏSodulìd rHÐrsuã^o uoJ sstruÐNoJ o¿ Ã'INo orzluoHrrìY trurìso'IJsl(I
ÄcNflÐv NolrJãroìrd TvJNrI^tNouI./\Ntr's'n ÍHI {o INrrNnJo( T IJYUUSI'If,O -IYNUITNI

fyi - re CA waiver

I

---- Fon¡varded by MaryAnn Poirier/DC/USEPA/US on 09/05/2007 01:37 PM --
Michael
HorowitzJDC/USEPA/US To MaryAnn poirier/DC/USEpA/US@EpA

0910512007 01:36 PM cc John Hannon/DC/USEpA/US@EpA

Subject Re: méeting with Roger and briefing packagefi

o 
M"ry Ann, 

Ç-

This is a draft briefing for the meeting, which looks like it will be on Wednésday morning. lt is
meant to be stripped-down and frank, to give Roger my best advice on the pros and cons of options short

' of a full grant, John hasn't provided comments yet. Briefing for Martella-possible reasons to deny.ppl

MaryAnn
Poirier/DC/USEPA/US

09/05/2007 01:37 PM

MichaelHorowitz
, Attorney Advisor

Office of General Counsel
Air and Radiation Law Office
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency

MaryAnn Poirier/DC/US EPA/US

MaryAnn
Poirier/DC/USEPA/US

Ogto4t2007 06:09 PM

To Gautam Srinivasan

cc

bcc

Subject Fw: meeting with Roger and briefing package

EPA3932

To Michael Horowit/DC/USEPA/US@EPA

cc John Hannon/DC/USEPAJUS@EPA

Subject Re: meeting with Roger and briefing packageD

Michael-

Michael-

Thanks for touching base on this. Yes, I do think a meeting with Roger early next week would be good --
probably Tuesday, because I think Monday is a "maybe" day for him (of, at a minimum, a
heavily-jet-lagged day). lf you could go ahead and set that up with Robin, that'd be great.

Ând if you're able to #are the briefing sooner rather thaft later, that'd be great. Thahks! ã

-Mary Ann
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vNsodsrìs or lsNodstru Ntsssodutìd rHÐrsuu^o uo{ ssÍuÐNoJ oI Ã'INO CIZIuOHI1ÌV rUnSO'If,SI(f
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Michael Horowit/DC/USEPA/US

Michael
HorowiØDC/USEPA/US To MaryAnn poirier/DC/USEpA/US@EpA

gglO4àOO7 04:36 PM. cc John Hannon/DC/USEpA/US@EpA

Subject meeting with Roger and briefing package

Mary Ann,

Given that there is a meeting with the Administrator on the GHG waiver on Wednesday, we
should probably set up a meeting with Roger for early next weék. Do you want me to work with Robin to
schedule that, or do you want to do the honors? Also, I have a draft briefing (following Roger's request
that it be focused on our options beyond granting)* Do you-want to see it sooner rather than later? John
hasn't reviewed it yet.

MichaelHorowitz
Attòrney Advisor
Office of General Counsel
Air and Radiation Law Office
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency

'*
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